
Exhibition Day/Spelling Bee event 

 

Thank you to those of you that attended our Spelling Bee and 

Exhibition Day on 30.3.17 

We had over 80 parents attending the classrooms for the 

exhibition. All the feedback we received was very positive 

and we will endeavour to offer similar events in future.  

Feedback from one parent expressed disappointment about 

not having longer to spend in the classrooms. This was a 

result of the Spelling Bee running over the allocated time 

(because the children were so fabulous and knew so many 

more spellings than we expected them to!). For any future 

Spelling Bees, we will take this into account and allow more 

time.  

A huge well done to all the children who participated! And 

special congratulations go to our worthy winners! 

  


